
Harvey Moody


From: Harvey Moody


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 9:19 AM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Hurricane Dorian


Good luck on your investigation of Dorian.


One bit of information. When the hurricane was east of the Dominican Republic, the weather channel said


that there was a chance of the storm going through Florida and entering the Gulf.


Professor Emeritus of Chemistry


Lt. Col., USAF (Ret.)


Man's Flight Through Life is Sustained by the Power of His Knowledge.
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